
 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

GAS RATES TO CHANGE BEGINNING APRIL 1, 2023 

Beginning with service provided April 1, 2023, changes 
will affect your monthly gas bill. For a residential 
customer using 80 cubic feet (Ccf) per month, the effect 
of these approved changes is a total increase of $0.19 to 
the typical monthly bill, from $110.78 to $110.97, or 0.17%. 
For a commercial customer (Rate GC – General Service – 
Commercial and Industrial) using 400 Ccf per month, 
the bill will increase by $0.68, from $475.09 to $475.77, 
or 0.14%. The enclosed bill reflects these changes. The 
details are explained below. 

Distribution System Improvement Charge (DSIC): 
The DSIC, which is shown as a separate line item on 
your bill, allows PECO to accelerate the modernization 
of the distribution system through the installation, 
replacement and relocation of gas equipment and 
facilities.  The DSIC will increase from a value of 0.0% 
to a value of 0.33%.  This change will result in a $0.19 
increase on the monthly bill for a typical residential 
customer using 80 Ccf of gas per month and a $0.68 
increase on the monthly bill for a commercial customer 
using 400 Ccf per month. 

Questions 

For more information on any of these changes visit 
peco.com/rates or call 1-800-494-4000. 

Small business customers can call PECO’s Business Customer 
Service Team at 1-800-220-PECO (7326). 

Large business customers can contact their account 
representative directly. 
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